
January 29, 1999

To: Mr. George Tannahill
Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch

Subject: Electronic Submission for FCC ID: ADTVRA671

Dear Mr. George Tannahill

Thank you for your cooperation on our order.
Electronic submission of FCC Form 731 was send by Japan Quality Assurance
Organization (JQA) as test firm, but in the application referenced above, we
have
confirmed them Via Yamasaki@funai.co.jp that almost of the files submitted
were not openable by your system. We will try the Electronic Filing
continually.
Consequently after this we will hope that the contact person on file with the
FCC changes Mr. Teruaki Yamasaki (Funai Electric Co., Ltd.) into Ms. Makoto
Okada
(JQA00680@nifty.ne.jp).

For retrying of sending test report file, please reply above the mail address.

Yours faithfully,

(Ms) Makoto Okada
EMC Div.
Japan Quality Assurance Organization
Kita-Kansai Testing Center


